March | 2018

MIPS Reporting

Just a friendly reminder – the deadline for completing your MIPS reporting for 2017 is March 31st. If you are attesting to your improvement activities or your advancing care activities, be sure you've got everything completed in the CMS Quality Payment Program web portal (QPP.cms.gov). And don't forget that you have resources available from the Mountain Pacific Quality Health Foundation (mpqhf.com). They have been very helpful assisting small practices with reporting.

Blue Cross Blue Shield Montana

Have you signed up to receive the new Provider News and Updates publication from BCBS? It provides easy access to the latest news that is relevant to your relationship with BCBS. We distributed the most recent issue to our members this week. There is a link at the bottom of the newsletter that will send you to the newsletter sign up.

Welcome Tracey Tamblyn, Dawn Ramlow and Arlene Suchan

Please welcome new members to the RMHN team. Tracey Tamblyn has joined the Member Relations department. Tracey works closely with Audrey to make sure our membership enrollment process runs smoothly from start to finish. Dawn Ramlow joined RMHN in late December as our Executive Assistant. Dawn is our front desk person providing support to all of the functions at RMHN and greeting those who come to see us or call for assistance. Arlene Suchan joined RMHN this month. She is in our healthcare business services department, providing billing, coding and collection services to several of our customers. We are delighted to have Tracey, Dawn and Arlene on the team.

UPCOMING EVENTS

BCBS Lunch & Learn
May 16th

11:30 am-1 pm

Mansfield Center – Burns West

Lunch provided

Welcome New Members

March 2018

Veronica Champer FNP

Stephen Ferney MD

Frank Lamm MD

Anna Mikulic MD Roderick Pierson LAC

Walter Shore LAC

Sweet Medical Center



www.RMHN.org 2475 Village Ln. Suite 302 • Billings, MT 59102